Diverse Maps was commissioned by Greater Manchester Probation Service, and produced by Andrassy Design and POPS. Andrassy Design works exclusively with the non-profit sector to deliver highly effective visual communications across all media. POPS are a service provider working in prisons across the North West and Yorkshire, providing support to offenders and their families.
Awareness raising CD ROM designed to allow the user to ‘uncover’ different perspectives on cultural diversity for themselves, rather than use the CD for formal training in the traditional sense. 

It is intended that bespoke training guidelines on the use of the CD in workshop-based sessions will be drawn up for use in a structured pilot phase that will allow feedback to be gathered during 2006. 

With the development of the National Offender Management Service (NOMS) comes the challenge of how prison and probation services can meet the needs of an increasingly diverse population. This was the start point for the Diverse Maps project.

Project members visited staff from the Prison Service, Probation Service, Voluntary Sector Support agencies and offenders in a range of setting across the North West and Yorkshire to elicit background information for the project. This was to form the basis of the CD ROM’s content.
With the full support of managers from prison and probation offices, the creative team was given unprecedented access to the services. Interviews were held with probation and prison staff and managers, BME offenders (both in prison and in the community) and representatives from Voluntary Sector Support Agencies in Manchester.
What the research had suggested and the interviews reinforced was that there was a widespread desire to engage more effectively with people from different cultural backgrounds. However the services needed to nurture the necessary skills or, where they already existed, make the most of them in terms of widely sharing best practice. It was from this insight that the project’s model of ‘intercultural communication’ emerged. 
The project team believes that the ‘intercultural communication’ model has the potential to move NOMS forward in its approach to cultural diversity training, opening up the possibility of giving staff the flexible communication skills they will need.

